From: Devereux, Jan

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 7:51 AM

To: Woodbury, Catherine <cwoodbury@cambridgema.gov>

Cc: Walker, Liz <lwalker@cambridgema.gov>; O'Riordan, Owen <ooriordan@cambridgema.gov>;
Zondervan, Quinton <qzondervan@cambridgema.gov>; Putnam, Andrew
<aputnam@cambridgema.gov>

Subject: Re: 12/20 presentation of UFMP task force

Thank you. | appreciate it and sorry to bother you when you've been away.

| had the opportunity to meet with a former city councilor from Vancouver, Andrea Reimer,
who represented their Green Party and was closely involved with their tree master plan back in
2014. She is here at Harvard GSD this year on a Loeb Fellowship and is available to discuss
Vancouver's work on trees, if anyone at DPW is interested. | can put you in direct touch with
her if you like. Quinton has also met with her.

Here's a link to the Vancouver tree plan. Please share it with the task force. Much of it is quite
similar to what they've been discussing.

Jan

Jan Devereux

Vice Mayor

Cambridge, MA
jdevereux@cambridgema.gov

For updates on City Council issues and events visit http://jandevereux.com/

All emails to and from this City address should be considered subject to Massachusetts Public
Records Laws.
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